
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 9:24:37 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Joel Mick
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 4:57 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: No to Birch Solar Project

Mr. Butler,

My name is Joel Mick. I am emailing you in regard to the Birch Solar Project that is prospectively being build in
Allen/Auglaize County. Please know myself, family and every other person in the affected area I have spoken too
are very much against this being built in our area for a multitude of reasons.

Very Respectfully,

Joel Mick
6929 Fort Amanda Road
Lima, OH 45806

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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